
                         
 

          DLF QEC INNOVATIVE SCHOOL 
RIDGE VALLEY 

DLF PHASE – IV, GURUGRAM, HARYANA 
 

RVS/CIR/027/2024-25                                                                                 13th July 2024 
EARLY DISPERSAL – 18TH JULY 2024 

 
Dear Parents 
 

Greetings!   
 
Please note that the school will remain closed on Wednesday, 17th July 2024 on 
account of Muharram. 
 
You are also informed that there will be an Early Dispersal of students on Thursday, 
18th July 2024 at 12:45 pm as the School Management Committee Meeting is 
being planned in the school. 
 
Buses will leave the school at 12:50 pm. Parents must make arrangements for 
picking up their ward from the pick-up point accordingly. Walkers must be picked 
from the school at 12:30 pm.  
 
In case of any queries, please contact the Class Teacher.  
 
 
Warm Regards 
 
Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 
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